
‭ANNUAL ICE REVIEW 2025‬
‭“Heroes and Villains”‬

‭Show Dates: April 5 & 6, 2025‬

‭Registration deadline:‬‭January 27, 2025‬

‭The ANNUAL ICE REVIEW is the‬‭highlight‬‭of the skater’s‬
‭season! This year’s theme, “Heroes and Villains”, will‬
‭include songs from your favorite movies to hit songs –‬
‭which side of the spectrum will you favor?‬

‭We are holding a separate registration for LTS skaters‬
‭Basic 1-5 entering winter group lessons to participate‬

‭in one number. The cost of this LTS number is $60.‬

‭If you missed registration and are in Snowplow Sam or a level beyond Basic 5, please‬
‭reach out to Coach Tessa or Lisa for options. If we can make it work to add you to the‬
‭show- we’d love to! (The cost for these numbers range from $80-$140 and participation is‬
‭based on costume availability).‬

‭REGISTRATION & MEASUREMENTS:‬‭Registration is‬‭completely‬‭online‬‭. Please use the‬
‭following link:‬‭www.alexandriafigureskating.org/registration/‬‭.‬‭Before registering, please‬
‭have a coach or a board member measure your skater using the attached measurement‬
‭sheet. You will use that sheet to enter sizes into GoMotion for costume ordering (Member‬
‭tab > Sizing tab > enter values).‬

‭FEES/COST:‬‭As mentioned above, the fee for the LTS‬‭number is‬‭$60‬‭. This includes a black‬
‭club skirt that will be returned to the club after the last performance. The fees include:‬
‭costume (except club skirt), all ice times, and coaching fees.‬‭Skating tights are required‬
‭and available for purchase at the skating office for an additional cost.‬

‭GROUPS:‬‭All skaters will be placed in their‬‭current‬‭skating level‬‭as of the sign-up date.‬

‭PICTURES:‬‭Pictures will be‬‭Wednesday, February 19th,‬‭2025 at Photo Magic in‬
‭Alexandria‬‭. Pictures for the programs will be in costume.‬‭When you receive your‬
‭costume, it will include a “how to” for costume, hair, and make-up. These are very useful‬
‭so your skater looks the best they can for pictures and the show. We will provide a picture‬
‭taking schedule and order forms closer to the date. If you cannot attend picture night‬
‭please make sure you let us know.‬

‭VOLUNTEERS:‬‭Volunteers are needed to make the show‬‭happen!!‬‭We will require‬
‭volunteers from each family to help in the following areas; Room Parents, Ticket‬

http://www.alexandriafigureskating.org/registration/


‭Sales, Merchandise/Flowers/Chuck-a-Duck Sales, Spot Lights, Props, Set Up and Take‬
‭Down.‬‭Please let us know what area you would like‬‭to volunteer your time for! A sign-up‬
‭binder will be available closer to the show.‬

‭SHOW PRACTICE:‬‭A show practice schedule will be given‬‭out closer to show time.‬
‭Practices traditionally start in March after the end of the Winter Session on our normal‬
‭Sunday, Monday and Thursday skating nights. We will also have a dress rehearsal on‬
‭Friday, April 3, 2025 in addition to the shows on April 5th & 6th.‬‭Attendance is important‬
‭and unexcused and/or multiple absences may cost you your place in the show‬‭.‬

‭The show will be an on-going work in progress all year. If you have any questions please‬
‭do not hesitate to ask!  ☺‬

‭Check for updates on our website and Facebook page!‬ ‭www.alexandriafigureskating.org‬

‭Thank you, from your Show Chairs: Tessa Dutcher and Lisa Olson.‬

‭If you have questions, please contact Lisa Olson: lisa@cuttingedgealex.com or‬
‭763-234-8721.‬
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